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Receiving the Wings Over America scholarships these 
past few years has had an amazing impact on my life.  
Since I received the scholarship, I was able to go to 
Lancaster Bible College without building up a lot of 
debt because of student loans.  This will allow me to 
start off my career as a Youth Pastor without having to 
pay off large amounts of debt and focus on my desire 
to serve in the ministry.  I am truly grateful for the 
blessing that WOASF has been in my life.  Thank you 
for everything you have done in my life and the life of 
other students.  It has truly made a difference.  God 
bless you!


